
  

 

 

Re:  Direct Application to An Bord Pleanála in respect of a Strategic Infrastructure Development – 

Redevelopment of existing port facilities at Ringaskiddy, Co. Cork 

Dear Mr Daly, 

Please be advised that the Port of Cork Company, Custom House, Custom House Road, Cork is applying to 

An Bord Pleanála for permission for redevelopment of their existing port facility at Ringaskiddy, Co. Cork. 

Details are set out in the attached public notice. 

Five hard copies and two electronic copies are enclosed for your information. 

As you are aware, there is a requirement for the Planning Authority to prepare and submit a report on the 

proposed development to An Bord Pleanála (the Board) within ten weeks of the receipt of the application by 

the Board.  The application is being submitted to the Board today, 1st May 2014.  

Yours sincerely 

Brian McCutcheon 

McCutcheon Halley Walsh 

 

 

 

Declan Daly 

Acting County Manager 

Cork County Council 

County Hall 

CORK 

1 May 2014 


